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Cahill Represents Underwriters in $200 Million 
Common Stock Offering by Mercury Systems

Date:  08/28/17

Cahill represented Citigroup Global Markets Inc., Merrill Lynch, Pierce, Fenner & Smith Incorporated, and J.P. 
Morgan Securities LLC in connection with the offering of $200,000,0000 of common stock by Mercury Systems, Inc. 
(NASDAQ: MRCY).  Proceeds from the offering are expected to be used for general corporate purposes. Mercury 
Systems is a leading commercial provider of secure processing subsystems.
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